
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

 
DEPARTMENT: 

Commission 

SUBJECT: Discussion and possible action on Retaining Thomas Good as a consultant to 
complete the City’s Upcoming Solid Waste RFP. – Commissioner Shrouder 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Shrouder requests a discussion on retaining the services of Thomas Good as a 
consultant to help us finish our upcoming RFP for solid waste removal. This will allow the City to 
keep its timeline to get the RFP out on time and not have to delay it, which could result in an 
interruption of garbage pickup services in the City if delayed past the contract expiration. 
 


